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July 10, 2008 

 
Questar Gas Company 
180 East First South 
P.O. Box 45360 
Salt Lake City, UT  84145-0360 

 
 Re: replacement tariff and tariff sheets for equal percentage rate adjustments to be effective 
August 15, 2008, PSC Docket No. 07-057-13 

 
 The Commission requests Questar Gas Company submit proposed tariff revision sheets, intended 
to implement an August 15, 2008, effective-date rate change pursuant to our June 27, 2008, Report and 
Order, sufficiently in advance of the proposed effective date to allow the Commission, the Division of 
Public Utilities and any interested party time to review the revision sheets.  The Commission suggests the 
revisions be submitted three to four weeks prior to the proposed effective date. 
 Recently, Questar Gas Company has made available material which could lead one to anticipate 
tariff revision sheets proposing a change in the base DNG rate beyond the revenue requirement increase 
approved in our June 27, 2008, Report and Order (June R&O).  Our adoption of the parties’ May 2008 
Revenue Requirement Stipulation and the revenue requirement increase from our June R&O are intended 
to affect the Conservation Enabling Tariff (CET) in a limited way at this stage of these proceedings.  A 
change in the CET’s “allowed DNG Revenue per Customer per Month” figure is appropriately applied 
only on or after the August 15, 2008, effective date and only commensurate to the equal percentage 
change.  The subsequent completion of Phase II of Docket No. 07-057-13 will determine what further rate 
changes need to be implemented to specific rate schedules, with any corresponding modifications to CET 
provisions beyond the August 15 change.  We intend only a prospective change in the CET’s revenue per 
customer monthly figure.  We do not intend the August 2008 rate change to address a projected December 
2008 CET balance.  CET accrual balances and their amortizations are to be made through the separate 
CET applications referenced in 2.11 of the company’s tariff.   

         
 

        /s/ By the Commission 
Attest: 

 
/s/ Julie Orchard 
Commission Secretary 
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